
 

 

May 20, 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Please be aware that, at their Regular Meeting on Wednesday, May 20, the STAR Catholic Board 

of Trustees moved to adjust the last student day of the 2019-2020 school year to June 19, 2020. 

The amendment comes after consultation with staff about the unprecedented circumstances 

surrounding home learning during the COVID-19 pandemic and is in line with similar calendar 

adjustments made by other divisions across the province.  

We thank you for your continued patience, understanding, and support as we navigate 

education delivery during this unique time. As always, our main priority will be the health and 

safety of our school communities, and the continued success and well-being of our students. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your school directly. 

Thank you, 

STAR Catholic School Division 

 

 


